
From: Chris Christodoulou [mailto:chrisc@greenacres.net.au]  

Sent: Monday, 15 October 2018 4:22 PM 

To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Chambers - Hatcher VP; AMOD; Leigh Svendsen; 'fogarty@denmanchambers.com.au'; Kairsty 

Wilson; 'cainpaul@icloud.com'; 'craig.rawson@ags.gov.au'; 'abigail.cooper@ashurst.com'; Nigel Ward; 

Mark Wynen; 'pfrench@disabilitylaw.org.au'; 'samanthaf@pwd.org.au'; 

'Anthony.rohr@maiwel.com.au'; 'Smith_c1@optusnet.com.au'; 

'Steve.burgess@flagstaffgroup.com.au'; 'Roy.rogers@flagstaffgroup.com.au'; 'lmooney@dsa.org.au'; 

'mlcinitaly@gmail.com'; 'mjbuck2@telstra.com'; 'estelleshields@hotmail.com'; 'hdickens@dsa.org.au'; 

'kerrie.langford@nds.org.au'; 'bree.willsmore@dss.gov.au'; John Harvey; 'marywalsh6@bigpond.com'; 

'mpatrick@disabilitylaw.org.au'; 'Skillsmaster275@outlook.com'; 'cnewbold@actu.org.au'; 

'Rowena.Freeland@dss.gov.au'; Joe Murphy; 'cwatts@actu.org.au'; 'robk@accessindustries.com.au'; 

'Chris.D'SOUZA@dss.gov.au'; 'Paul Musso (paul.musso@nds.org.au)'; 'Claire Brattey'; 

'jzadel@hwle.com.au'; 'sryan@hwle.com.au'; 'Andrew Daly'; 'Hugh Packard'; Julian Arndt; Emily 

Slaytor; Noni Lord; 'Sina Zevari'; 'Stephen.bull@unitedvoice.org.au'; 'KEMP, James'; Noni Lord 

Subject: RE: Supported Employment Services Award - AM2014/286  

 

Dear Associate 

 

Further to the correspondence you have just received from AED Legal could you please pass onto his 

Honour Justice Ross that Greenacres Disability Services does believe it will be prejudiced by further 

delays in this matter. 

 

As the CEO I am representing our organisation and we have already made changes to important 

meetings to accommodate the time lines directed by the Full Bench. 

 

AED Legal is only one of a number of parties in this matter and I fear any delay in the program will 

undoubtedly put us into the new year. 

 

The people with disability we employ and indeed our organisation require an outcome in this matter 

as soon as possible so we can plan (good or bad ) for the future. 

 

I do not believe a wedding should override this matter being completed as soon as possible in the 

public interest. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Chris Christodoulou 

CEO 

 




